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Results from further consultation 
 

Asset Ref 
 

Asset name Members Community Partnerships L.A.F Other 

EM2426a 
 
 

Land at junction of Dart Avenue & 
Marldon Avenue 

   A local resident confirmed that they 
have lived in Marldon Road for over 
20 years and that they regard the 
public land and trees near their 
property as a vital green space in a 
densely populated area. 

- Local Resident 
 

Comments received on 17.09.14 

EM2454 Land adjoining Davies Avenue    Feedback from a resident expressed 
their alarm at stumbling upon a 
disposal such as this by chance.  They 
highlighted the fact that this is a 
landscape protection area wildlife 
corridor, with a management plan 
extending to 2017.  This site is listed 
for protection in the old and new 
local plans and where they 
understood that no change has been 
mentioned during the 
neighbourhood plan discussions 

The resident would be interested to 
hear what the further developments 
are, what work is required, and what 



disposal is then in mind 

Comments received on 08.09.14 

EM2457 Open land R/O Sanford Road  Feedback from the 
Community Partnerships felt 
that more consultation should 
have been done to establish if 
the local community would be 
interested in taking this site 
on before it was including it 
on any disposals list.   
 
They also felt it to be intensely 
irritating that any sites are 
being considered for disposal 
while the Neighbourhood Plan 
is being finalised.  
 
Comments received on 
09.09.14 

  

 


